
Page 1 of 1 

Yolo Fire Protection District 

P.O. Box 466 

Yolo, CA  95697 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES – May 4, 2021 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Yolo Fire Protection District met on May4, 2021, in a special 

session with representatives of Knights Landing and Robbins Fire Protection District at the Scout 

Cabin in Knights Landing.  Commissioner Tim Frank, KLFPD called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 

 

Commissioners present:  Steve Weiss, Louie Muller,  and Lynnel Pollock, Chief Dan Tafoya, and 

Assistant Chief Manuel Tafoya were present from Yolo FPD.  Several other representatives from both 

Yolo and Sutter Counties were present. (See attached sign-in sheet). 

 

Introductions:  Attendees introduced themselves and their positions.   

 

Public Comment: None. 

 

Discussion with KLFPD and Robbins FPD on Out of District Calls:  Discussion centered on the 

number of calls Yolo is responding to that are out of district.  Three main issues were identified and 

will be worked on:  more resources are needed in Knights Landing and Robbins Districts to respond to 

calls in their areas;  communications and dispatch procedures need to be revised to expedite calls; and 

ambulance response needs to be coordinated.  Possible solutions were discussed and more meetings 

will be needed to come to a more positive outcome for all. 

   

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lynnel Pollock, Secretary 


